
       March Newsletter

Hello Kenilworth Families!

I can not believe March is already here!  Time is just flying by.  Hopefully warmer and
nicer weather will also be heading our way!

Congratulations to the Kenilworth Floor
Hockey Team who competed in a
tournament at Victoria Cross PS.

Thank you to everyone who donated items
for Ramoth House.

Also a big thank you to PATS (School
Council) for making pancakes for all the
students!

Over the month of February students have
been learning about Black Heritage, Black
Brilliance, Black Futures.  Thank you to the
Grade ⅚’s for creating a bulletin board to
share their learning.

I would like to thank Mrs. Checkley, Aria,
Riley, Amelia, Silas, Hazel and Hayden for
organizing our Independent work assembly.
Students learned about what it means to do
independent work.  Congratulations to the
following students who demonstrated
Organization during the month of February.
Kindergarten CJ S and Thorin M, Grade ½,
Wells D and Braxton S. Grade ¾ Bella G
and Ronan D, Grade ⅚ Amelia W and
Sophie S.



Upcoming Dates:

March 3 PD Day and March Break is from March 13-17th.

Mrs. Cozzarin

Live Free is Friday March 3rd, 2023 which is a PD Day.  We will
be celebrating Live Free on March 2nd with a Smoothie Day.  Live
Free is an annual fundraiser for our snack program at Kenilworth
PS.  All funds raised stay at Kenilworth to purchase food for our
snack program.  Our snack program consists of fruits, vegetables,
proteins, dairy and grains.  Smoothie orders are available on
School Cash Online.

Are You Moving?:

Our staffing process is well under the way!  It is important for us to
know if you are moving out of the area or if you know of anyone
moving in.  Please call the school with this information.  519
848-3320

Winter Weather:
Inclement weather closures and bus cancellations are announced in a
variety of ways.  To hear about cancellations/closures please listen to Magic
106.1, 1460CJOY, or 570News.  To access by internet you can go to
https://stwdsts.ca/, or www.ugdsb.ca.  To read news on your cell phone,
please access the UGConnect app.  It is also highly recommended that you
subscribe at https://stwdsts.ca/bus-subscription/ to receive notifications
about bus delays, cancellations.  Please remember to go to your child’s

Google Classroom on inclement weather days, as programming is offered to students
online on these days.

PATS:
There will be no PATS meeting in March.  Please stay tuned for more information
regarding upcoming fundraising events!
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